
 Dear Mr. Clark, 
 
As a pro athlete I am fortunate to have access to the best trainers, doctors and the best 
suggested diet regimens to ensure my best possible Athletic performance. I am entering 
my 10th season in the NFL currently with the Buffalo Bills, but also have spent time in 
Atlanta, Kansas City, and San Diego.  
 
It has been well documented through all sports for many years now how athletes have 
in some way shape or form used banned substances that they believed would benefit 
their training and/or gameday performance. Therefore, it goes without saying that a 
product from outside of my immediate Buffalo Bills medical and strength staff would be 
of great concern and suspicion warranting an almost dismissive attitude. 
 
In the specific case of the B1 Patch that I have used now going on my third season with 
the Bills it was introduced to me from my teammate Jerry Hughes. So, in that respect it 
did come to me from a trusted team source and has been helpful to myself and many 
teammates throughout the last few seasons.  
 
I wanted to share with you the back story as well as my overall endorsement of the B1 
patch because as a leader of the MLBPA there will undoubtedly be a structure of 
protocol to evaluate this proposal. I have been a NFLPA player rep for the last 7 years 
representing both the Atlanta Falcons and Buffalo Bills and I take great pride in leading 
my teammates and league in the right direction. I am hoping to get the B1 Patch in front 
of our medical directors with the NFLPA soon to try to incorporate it in our league as 
well.  
 
I believe that when we are charged with the responsibility of leadership it is our job to 
evaluate all areas of benefit not just the old standards.  Had I stayed in an old guard 
mentality and not allowed myself to listen to a trusted source I would have missed out 
on what I believe is a tangible difference maker in my football journey. 
 
The product is all-natural (I have seen the FDA lab reports personally) and the benefits 
of Vitamin B1 are well documented. The ease of just slapping on a patch prior to a 
workout or on Gameday coupled with the way I feel when wearing it is truly a blessing. 
 
I strongly recommend that the players utilize this all-natural vitamin in this most efficient 
and safe manor for their own good health as well as the overall benefit of their baseball 
performance! 
 
Should you have any direct questions for me feel free to send me an email. Thanks for 
taking the time and hope you and your loved ones are safe during this pandemic! 
 
 
Patrick DiMarco 
dimarcopatrick42@gmail.com 
407 461 2867 


